
1

Giallongo, Stefanie

From: Trowbridge, Philip
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 4:40 PM
To: Giallongo, Stefanie; Price, David; Tilton, Mary Ann
Subject: FW: GSL Wetlands Application - Extension for Written Comment Period (NHDES 

Wetlands Permit Application 2020-02239)

Please add to the record. 
 
____________________________ 
Philip Trowbridge, P.E., Manager 
Land Resources Management Program 
Water Division, NH Department of Environmental Services 
P.O. Box 95 
Concord, NH 03302-0095 
phone (603) 271-4898 
email: Philip.R.Trowbridge@des.nh.gov  
 

From: Cooley Arroyo <arroyoc@cwbpa.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 13, 2021 3:45 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela <Pamela.G.Monroe@des.nh.gov> 
Cc: Bryan Gould <gouldb@cwbpa.com>; Aslin, Christopher <Christopher.G.Aslin@doj.nh.gov> 
Subject: GSL Wetlands Application - Extension for Written Comment Period (NHDES Wetlands Permit Application 2020-
02239) 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Pam: 
 
We represent Granite State Landfill, LLC (“GSL”). Please note that GSL consents to an additional 30 days for the written 
comment period on the above-referenced wetlands permit application beyond the August 13, 2021 deadline date set 
forth in the department’s June 24, 2021 notice of public hearing. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this email. 
 
Best, 
Cooley  
 
Cooley Ann Arroyo, Esquire 
CLEVELAND, WATERS AND BASS, P.A. 
Two Capital Plaza, 5th Floor 
P.O. Box 1137 
Concord, NH  03302-1137 
Tel:      (603) 224-7761 / (800) 370-7761, ext. 1029 
Fax:     (603) 224-6457 
Email:  arroyoc@cwbpa.com 
 
With offices also in New London, New Hampshire, and Haverhill, Massachusetts. 
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STATEMENT OF CONFIDENTIALITY:  This email message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above.  It may 
contain confidential information that is privileged or that constitutes attorney work-product.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email and any attachment(s) is 
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to this 
email and delete the message and any attachment(s) from your system.  Thank you. 
 
Visit the CWB web site at www.cwbpa.com 
 


